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Governing Council Meeting 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
MAY 15, 2012 GOVERNING COUNCIL MEETING 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Governing Council May 15, 2012 meeting is hereby 

cancelled at this time and will be rescheduled at a later date.  The meeting has been 

cancelled due to lack of a quorum of Governing Council able to attend.  The rescheduled 

meeting date will be posted as soon as an alternative date is determined. 


